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Laboratory Update 

 

Date: February 15, 2024 
To: Nephrology  
RE: Discontinue Tacrolimus Alert Value Call 
 
 
 
 

Beginning Monday, 2/26/2024, Preferred Lab Partners on the EDG campus will discontinue 
the process of calling Tacrolimus alert values greater than 20 ng/mL to providers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have additional questions please contact Amanda Lee, Immunology Supervisor (859) 301-7055. 
 


